
Dear friends,

Greetings from Lebanon and (a 
belated) Happy New Year! We are 
grateful for the many blessings 
we received last year and for the 
support we have had from so many 
churches and individuals. We knew 
that it would take a while to settle 
in to a new country but we now feel 
quite at home. The year ended on a 
high note as we were very blessed 
to be able to spend Christmas with 
our children during a short trip 
to Cyprus. As many of you know, I 
(Audrey) prefer not to fly; however, 
in this instance God enabled me 
and we had a lovely time together.

Shortly after Christmas we 
had the final part of the formal 
training arranged by CMS to help 
us understand better the cultural 
and religious aspects of life here. 
This comprised two weeks of class-
based studies as part of the mainly 
online Masters of Religion in Middle 
East and North African Studies 
course; this last module was on 

Islam.

It was a rich experience 
hearing from a variety of 
speakers, both Muslim and 
Christian, from the Middle 
East and the West. This 
gave us real insight into 
issues we were studying. 
One example was learning 
directly from a Muslim 
lady about what the 
Quran says about the role 
and standing of women 
in Islam, bringing a real 
first-hand experience and 
interpretation of the texts. 
Our thinking was certainly 
challenged and developed. 

It was good also to visit 
several organisations in 
Beirut – Christian, Muslim 
and some mixed or secular – 
seeking to work out how people 
of different faiths could live and 
work together in an equal and just 
society.
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Name: Audrey and Colin Gibson

Location: Lebanon

Our  role: Audrey is helping children 
with special educational needs to 
achieve their full potential; Colin is 
working to raise funds for various 
ministries by improving links with local 
and overseas partner organisations.

Our call: To serve and be a witness to 
the people we meet each day.

Top:  Classroom life as part of the mainly online 
Masters course in Religion in Middle East and 
North African Studies

Bottom:  Audrey with a student at SKILD


